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[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Parents and Carers,

There have been an increasing number of children not wearing PE kits on their PE days. 

Please can we remind you that PE day is not a non-uniform day and that children need to be wearing their school PE kit and not sports wear.

Our PE kit as per our web site is as follows:

Plain white t.shirt
Plain black or navy jogging bottoms, shorts or leggings.
Black/white trainers or pumps
Usual school jumper or cardigan

Please note, children should be wearing their usual school jumper or cardigan and not a sports hoody or tracksuit top.


Yours sincerely
Miss Whiteside
Deputy Headteacher 
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